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Jahnavi is an Associate Partner at the Mumbai 
office of SNG & Partners. She was admitted to the 
Bar Council of Maharashtra & Goa as an Advocate 
in August 2011 and became a part of Bombay 
Incorporated Law Society as a Solicitor in May 
2013.

Jahnavi specializes in providing advice on 
estate and succession planning including the 
implementation of business succession structures, 
family settlements, family governance, and 
charity/philanthropy. Her expertise encompasses 
the establishment and administration of trusts, 
drafting wills, creating family constitutions, 
charters, and family agreements as well as the 
establishment of charitable/ non-profit entities.

Additionally, Jahnavi plays a crucial role as a 
core member of the firm’s Environmental, Social, 
and Governance (ESG) practice group. As an 
integral member of SNG’s ESG practice group, 
Jahnavi provides comprehensive advisory services 
across various aspects of ESG. She assists clients 
in developing integrated ESG strategies and 
navigating the intricate ESG landscape by defining 
and prioritizing their sustainability objectives. 
Furthermore, Jahnavi aids in improving oversight 
of the ESG ecosystem.

Private Client Practice | Environmental, Social and Governance

Mumbai 

jahnavi_dwarkadas@sngpartners.in       
     
       Jahnavi Dwarkadas

Associate Partner 

EXPERTISE

mailto:jahnavi_dwarkadas%40sngpartners.in?subject=
https://www.linkedin.com/in/jahnavi-dwarkadas/

